
From: becky haywood [mailto: ]  
Sent: March 8, 2011 10:28 PM 
To: BoardSec; ben.greenhouse@nexteraenergy.com; kannis@mccarthy.ca 
Subject: EB-2011-0027 
  
Dear Board,  
I would appreciate to be included as an observer in the application for leave to construct 
transmission facilities for Summerhaven Wind LP.  The proximity of the project to my principle 
residents is the reason for my interest.  I would like to be aware of each stage of the application 
process and how it will impact my lifestyle. 
I did not find it made clear as to whom I should send this letter so I sent it to all emails listed on 
the newspaper ad.  Please forward all information pertaining to the project to me through my 
email address: 
Thank you,  
Becky Haywood 

 

 




